Media Inquiries:
Joe Delaronde

Political Press Attaché
450- 632-7500 ext 63251
MCKMedia@mck.ca

Mohawk Council

of Kahnawa:ke
Kahnawa:ke Mohawk
Territory

P.O. Box 720

JOL 1BO

Tel: (450) 632-7500
Fax: (450) 638-5958

As per the MCK
Communications Protocol,
all media requests must be
arranged through the Public
Relations / Communications
Unit

Tsi Naho:ten Karihwanakere No:nen’k

PRESS RELEASE

Council Meeting postponed until
Monday, August 315

For Immediate Release

(Kahnawake — 25, Seskéha/August 2020) The Mohawk
Council of Kahnawa:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community
that the weekly duly-convened Council meeting scheduled for
today has been rescheduled to Monday, August 31st, 2020.

The meeting was postponed due to the passing of Mr. Peter
Rice, out of respect for his immediate family, including his
daughter letsénhaienhs Gina Deer, and close relative and
friend Ratsénhaienhs Lindsay LeBorgne.

The MCK offers its sincere condolences to letsénhaienhs Deer
and the family and friends of Mr. Rice.
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